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MSPCU Staff Meeting




Minutes


	Purpose:   MSPCU Staff Meeting
	Date:
11/4/13, 11/5/13, 11/6/13

	Present:    Samantha Abel, Ashleigh Anderson, Kyla Araujo, Melissa Behrens, Caitlin Bittinger, Detra Bliton, Caysi Bonebrake, Megan Brandt, Becky Breidenstein, Sharyn Brisson, Nicole Brown, Stacie Burleson, Bertha Cedeno-Ortega, Sarah Cernik, Ania Chmura, Emily Christopher, Shannon Clawson, Benny Corrales, Kelley Craven, Sue Crowley, Tammy Cutinelli, Casilyn Dreifuerst, Matt Eisgrau, Robyn Fulroth, Bonnie Glover, Amy Go, Derek Grassley, Kathryn Gunning, David Hammel, Betsy Hancock, Stephanie Harrel, Brittany Hart, Anne Heberer, Kailyn Hinrichsen, Evelyn Hershel, Andrew Henderson, Jennifer Hooper, Kayla Johnson, Laura Jones, Lindsay Kimmel, Jacob Knarr, Tyra Kuck, Margaret Lamming, David Larson, Jennifer Martin, Mary McChesney, Laine Mclennan, Ion Mocanu, Kasia Plonski, Tim Pratt, Morgan Quinn, Jennifer Ralph, Jessica Reese, Hanna Rink, Sarah Steinbar, Dana Tetrick, Scott Tremblay, Alyssa Valenciano, Maggie Wallace, Chelsey Watson, Jamie Whitson, Emily Webber, Sarena Webb, Awet Zelelew. 
	Time:          0730-0830, 1200-1300, 1800-1900


	Absent:

	Location:
AIP Conference Room 10.032 and 10.102

	Guest(s):

	Chair:
Timothy Pratt, Associate Nurse Manager
                  

	 
	Recorder:
Jill Hamus


	AGENDA ITEM/PRESENTOR
	ISSUES
	ACTIONS
	RELATIONSHIP TO
MAGNET COMPONENTS

	Tim Pratt
	Unit Updates
Stepdown beds

· Approval was given to convert eight CICU beds to step-down. 
· The newly converted units will use Philips monitors; this will be a change since the monitors used in the other rooms are GE. UCH is under contract to use the Philips monitors, so you will continue to see them until the contract runs out, date unknown, after which there will be a switch to GE monitors. 
· After the CICU beds are converted (expected completion date: December 2013/January 2014), there will be 24 stepdown beds on this unit. 

· To accommodate the increase in step-down beds, it is possible that more RNs will be added to the day shift. 

Room rounding

· Room rounding: Good job being done! Please just remember to move the magnets in a timely manner, Justin and Tim have spares if they get lost, and remind patients that rounding is occurring. 

Audit results
· Everything looks good – pain control, attention to patients, repositioning. 
IL2 patients

· There were three IL2 patients last week, the most that the MSPUC has had at one time. Everything went well!

Red Light/Green Light Issues
· Physical assessments: the light will not turn green unless an assessment is done, but sometimes the assessment is done somewhere other than this unit. The Epic team is working on this issue. 
TB patient on floor in June

· If you had direct contact with this patient on June, or are simply just worried that you may have had inadvertent contact with this patient, please go to Employee Health and get a blood draw. Justin and Tim have the patient’s name available; please see either of them for further information. 
New Core Measures (see attachment)
· Due diligence: follow up with patients. Physicians should be doing this, but it can be missed. 
· CHG wipes: use for catheter care and PICC line site. Clean Foley part only, as direct exposure to peri area can result in burning and irritation. 
Critical Success Factors (see attachment)
· This is what the unit is rated on when it comes to determining pay incentives. 

· Fall rates: A fall audit was done; out of 21 high risk patients, only four of them had bed alarms. Use bed alarms if the patient is a high fall risk! Check that the cable is plugged into the wall; three of the patients surveyed did not have the cables plugged in. It has been 21 days with no falls, let’s try to make it to 60! 

· Pressure ulcers: document, do a PSN. 

· Readmission rates are taken into consideration when it comes to determining incentive bonus, as they are a critical success factor. 

Palliative Committee

· UCH is trying to get reaccredited for palliative care, the accreditation group will be here in December. 
PSN of the Month (see attachment)
· Tim is the QSA rep on the floor; he looks at all of the PSNs that come through. 
· PSNs of note: RN left the room while Xray was in the room. Xray tech moved the patient, tubes became dislodged. There have also been several events where feeding tubes and bed alarms have not been attached. RNs need to be present when Xray is in the room, working with tech to help lift, assist with positioning, watch lines and tubes, and be aware of general patient safety. 
·  
	· Continue focusing on hourly rounding. 
· Get a TB test if you need one or would like to done, just in case. 

· Follow up with patients on any issues. 

· Make sure bed alarms are plugged in. 

· Stay in room when patient is being handled by Xray. 

· Sign Cisco phones in and out when using and returning. 
	Exemplary Professional Practice

	Sarah Steinbar
	NDNQI survey
· Top five positive results: nursing opportunities, staff development and education, nurse managers are good leaders, nurse managers backs up staff, and the nursing care given is excellent. 

· Top four negative results: leaving for other jobs, written nursing care plan is not current, there are no breaks that are uninterrupted by patient care responsibilities, no time for patients aside from rounding.

· Sarah and Anne will be updating the written nursing care plan as their QI project. They will be doing audits on care plans and patient education. Please see them if you have any questions.    


	None. 
	New Knowledge, Innovations, and Improvements 

	Becky Breidenstein
	2 new Cisco phones

· When report is done, sign phone in when returning. Oncoming RN can then sign out phone.
	
	Exemplary Professional Practice
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